
 
 

New Student Referral Program  
 

We are looking for more families just like yours…families who want to see their children’s mind and faith 

strengthened, families with children who will thrive as they discover their God-given gifts, and families that will 

lean into all that SASEAS Catholic School offers. You know families like these…they are your friends, family and 

neighbors and now there’s a way for you to offset your tuition investment by referring families like these to 

SASEAS School. 

Our goal with this referral program is to encourage the promotion of our school and to thank you for sharing your 

passion of Catholic education here at SASEAS School. 

The benefit for you: you receive a $500 tuition credit for each new family you refer who enrolls next year at 

SASEAS School. 
 

The benefit for them: SASEAS School waives the $155 registration fee when they tell us they were referred. 

A few guidelines: 

 The referral program is for parents or guardians who are paying tuition for enrolled students Kindergarten 

through grade 8 at the time of credit distribution. 

 “New Family” is defined as one without any children currently enrolled at SASEAS School. 

 The credit is earned only for families who enroll in and attend SASEAS School. 

 The new family must write referring family’s name on application and notify the office at the time of 

initial contact or at the beginning of the application process. 

 At the time of enrollment, new families may provide only one SASEAS School family name to receive the 

tuition credit. 

 Tuition credit will be applied to your tuition invoice at the start of the new school year. 
 

We hope you take advantage of this program so that together we can continue to promote the value of Catholic 

education where the teaching of our faith and values alongside excellent academics challenges our students and 

prepares them for the future. 
 

Questions? Contact Mark Wilburn, Principal, at wilburnm@saseas.org.   

mailto:wilburnm@saseas.org

